
From: Jason Beva  
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2024 5:12 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2024/0473/T Tree works  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
2024/0473/T Tree works  

 
Further to your letter of 6th Feb, there is no Plum Tree in the rear garden of 
number 23 Belsize Park Gardens – neither in my part of the garden, nor on 
the patio of my downstairs neighbour. 
There may be one in the garden of number 21, but this application does not 
concern that property and the application is erroneous. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
Jason Bevan 
 
23C Belsize Park Gardens 
LONDON NW3 4JH 
 
 


